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AADL seeking stakeholders interested in the provision of
AADL orthotic benefits for clubfoot

AADL is looking for interested stakeholders to participate in a working group to review the provision of
AADL orthotic benefits for clubfoot.

Working group members will be providing input on current and alternative methods of assessing and
providing benefits.

AADL currently provides funding for orthotic braces for clubfoot via agreements with approved orthotic
speciality suppliers.

AADL is seeking members that represent the following groups:
• AADL Orthotic Specialty Suppliers
• Certified Orthotists
• Clinical experts for clubfoot

Members will serve for approximately two to three months, ending by April 30, 2017 (three to five
meetings)

If you would like to be considered, please submit a short statement of interest to Kyle Duplessis,
Program Manager for Orthotic Benefits at kyle.duplessis@gov.ab.ca.
The statement should include the following information:

• Experience with clubfoot
• Details about which groups you represent (from the list above)

Statements of Interest will be accepted until February 3, 2017.


